
We have been focusing on Time in some of our Maths lessons in the past few weeks. We 

have worked on 24 hour clock, am and pm, reading timetables and solving problems. We 

have enjoyed testing each other in games and setting each other problems.  

As part of our La na Gaidlig we baked for the café and sang our Gaelic songs to the café. 

We really enjoyed visiting the careers fair in the secondary and finding out about all the 

jobs that can be linked with our Gaelic education. We had lots of questions for our visi-

tors. 








